Dear Parents,

As part of a March Madness project, the upper house students will be gathering the following materials from each class to help support our Veterans. All donations will be sent to the Castle Point Campus in Dutchess County and distributed to our heroes - the Veterans. Please help us show our support.

- 1. **Grades Pre-K, and K,** Body wash (standalone, 2-in-1, 3-in-1)
- 2. Grades 1st and 2nd Shampoo and conditioners
- 3. Grades 3rd and 4th Deodorant's
- 4. Grades 5th and 6th Toothpaste and toothbrushes
- 5. **Grades 7th and 8th** New, packaged t-shirts, large thru 2x-large

Please send in your donations between now and March 20th so that we can put the Easter baskets together and present them to the Castle Point Campus for distribution.

Thank you for your kindness, support and generosity to those in our community.

The Upper House Students and Teachers of St. Mary's School